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Circular No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2015/33 September 3, 2015

Mandatory Registration as Broker with SECP

All members of Pakistan Mercantile Exchange (PMEX) are hereby informed that the Securities &
Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) vide its directive dated July 09, 2015 has advised all nrembers
of PMEX to apply for SECP Broker registration before December 31, 2015 failing which their
membership rights shall lapse. Furthermore, all new members will be required to complete SECP Broker
registration formalities within six months of becoming a member at PMEX failing which their
membership will lapse.

Members are advised in their own best interest to ensure compliance of the above-mentioned directive
before the mentioned due dates.

For further information and assistance, please “feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by
phone on 021-111-623-623, 0300-8213-324 and 0321-8756-623 or by email at support@pmex.com.pk.

Best regards,
— \_QL,U,M'
Nauman Lakhani

Head of Marketing, Business Development
& Customer Support Services
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